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The Wasatch Front 
Branch 
Announces its Monthly 
Meeting    
 
Friday, 
February 18, 2011 

 

Salt Lake 
Community College 
Redwood Campus 
Student Center 
Oak Room 
4600 South Redwood Road, 
Salt Lake City, Utah 
 

 

Guest Speaker: 
 

Congressman Jim Matheson 
 
 
 
 

Topic: 
 

Congress and the US Infrastructure 
 

The speech will be followed by a  
question/answer period. 

 
 

Cost for ASCE member lunch is $20 (non-RSVP and 
Non-member $25) 

Student cost is $10 (non-RSVP $12) 
 
 
 

(cash or check only, pay at the door) 
 

Meeting will start promptly at noon; Lunch Served at 11:30 AM 
 

Please RSVP to Paul Barney at paul.barney@jacobs.com or 801-829-
7373 by Tuesday, February 15, 2011 

 

Receive one (1) Professional Development Hour (PDH) toward your P.E. 
license renewal for each ASCE Branch meeting attended. 

 

Renew Your ASCE Membership & Update Your Profile at www.asce.org



Dear ASCE Wasatch Front Branch Member, 
  
Our monthly luncheon will be held on Friday, February 18, 2011. This month’s 
luncheon will be held at the new location at Salt Lake Community College’s 
(SLCC) Taylorsville Redwood Campus located at 4600 South Redwood Road. 
The luncheon will be on the second floor of the Student Center in the Oak Room. 
(Please see attached flyer for map and instructions.) 
 
Parking accommodations will be in Lot J, K, or U. No SLCC pass is necessary in 
these lots during the time of the luncheon. Anyone who wishes to park in the 
Visitor’s Parking lot adjacent to the Student Center will be subject to a fee of 
$2.00 per hour. (Please see attached flyer for map and instructions.)   
 
In order to allow SLCC the proper time to prepare, we are asking for an RSVP 
to the presentation by Tuesday, February 15th. See the attached file for the 
formal announcement.   Please arrive at 11:30 AM for social time and for food. 
 
This month’s presentation is given by US Congressman Jim Matheson. 
Congressman Matheson is a native of Utah who is serving his fifth term as 
Representative. He received his BA in government from Harvard University and 
his MBA from UCLA.  
 
Congressman Matheson will be speaking on the United States’ Congress’s role 
in funding the US infrastructure needs. The speech will be followed by a 
question/answer period. 
  
We appreciate your support of our branch activities and look forward to our 
continued interaction throughout the year! 
 
Thank you, 
  
Paul Barney, PE 
Wasatch Front Branch Secretary-Treasurer 
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